
 

 

Welcome to Christ Church Longridge 

This week… 
___________________________________________ 

Mon 10am Craft Club 

7pm Ladies Guild Coffee Evening 

Tues   

Wed  

Thur 

Fri  7.45am CTL prayers at St 

Paul’s 

10am-12 noon Coffee in Church 

Foyer 

 

Friday Coffee Rota 

Sept 12th Mrs A Barnes 

Sept 19th Mrs E Marven 

Sunday Coffee Rota 

Sept 14 Judith & June 

Sept 21 Mel 

 

Prayer from the Congregation 

rota: 

Sept 14   H Rose 

Sept 21   J Edwards 

  

 Next Sunday  

10.45am Ladies Guild Anniversary 

Service led by Mrs Carol Rose 

 6.30pm Evening Worship led by 

Sister Janet Edwards at Park House 

______________________________ 

Minister: Rev Ray Borg  

Tel: 01772 768112 

email: ray.borg@btinternet.com 

 

 

Today 
__________________________________________________ 

Sunday September 7th 
(  Ordinary 23) 

10.30  Prayer Corner 

 

10.45 am 
Holy Communion 

 led by 

  Rev Ray Borg 

Followed by  

Church Council meeting  

 

6.30pm 

Evening Worship 

Led by 

Mr Tony Bonser  

Circuit Preacher from  

Trinity Gregson Lane 

 

Prayer from the Congregation 

Lord God, at the beginning of a new 

academic year, we pray for pupils starting 

or moving school; and for students moving 

on to further studies.We pray for the 

schools which serve our community. Bless 

all teachers and school workers; may your 

wisdom guide them as they carry out their 

responsibilities. We ask this in the name of 

Jesus Christ, our saviour and teacher. 

Amen 
Prayer for the congregation P19 

Notices… 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 

Today- John Spencer is doing the Great North Run to raise money 

for Sierra Leone- sign on the list in the foyer to sponsor him. 

Ladies Guild Coffee Evening will be on Monday Sept 8th at 7pm 

in the Foyer. Sept 14th 10.45am a special service celebrating 50 

years of Ladies Guild. 

Music in the Afternoon (Edition 8) Sep 28th 2.30pm featuring 

'Continental Brass' a new Brass Quartet based in Preston.  

Tickets £5 (incl. refreshments) available from Carol or Geoff. 

Proceeds in aid of the Lancashire District Project in Sierra Leone. 

Please take a poster or flyer if you are able to help with publicity. 

CTL Harvest Supper will be held on Thursday Oct 2nd in the 

Civic Hall. Tickets are £10, obtainable from Pam. 

Shoe Box Appeal for Operation Christmas Child- If you have any 

filled or empty shoe boxes or any gifts to put in them please bring 

them to church any Sunday, Monday or Friday mornings from now 

until October 31st 

The Next Walk  will be on October 11th. 

Fox Street Donations Please put items in the yellow box in the 

foyer. The September request is for powdered or long life milk. 

 

Items for the notices for the next 3 weeks should be given to 

Audrey Barnes by Thursdays or  

sent by email a-barnes.long@talktalk.net or by phone 01772 

780029 
_______________________________________________________ 

Church Secretary:  Mrs Mel Watson Tel: 783581 

Pastoral Secretary: Dr Carol Spencer Tel: 782829 

Senior   Steward:    Mrs Carol Rose Tel 783680 email 

ca.rose@btinternet.com 

Web:     www.christchurchlongridge.org.uk 
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